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Advisory Committee Minutes 
Monday, December 9th 

 

Attending: M. Loehr- CCNIA CEO, J. Dykshoorn- CCNIA Client and Finance Manager, M. Christoffel- 

CCNIA Service Coordinator, S. Rustad- CCNIA Administrative Assistant, Tom Jorgensen- HHS, Crystal 

Engstrom, Amy Davis- LSI, Netti Renshaw, B. Miller- Algona Chief of Police, Heidi Hansen- Duncan 

Heights, Jayson VandeHoef- CCNIA Osceola County Board Supervisor. 

 

• Welcome/Introductions-  

• Coordinator Updates – Jenn. Marlee, Anna 

-QPR training in the three eastern counties. 

-Winnebago County Coalition is hosting Family Fun Night at Kinset Community Center. 

-Narcan training for 1st Responders. 

• Regional Updates- Melissa Loehr/ Jenn Dykshoorn 

-J Dykshoorn sent information to HHS on Poverty Reports. 

-CIT is going on in Emmetsburg at the Sheriff’s Office. 

-Season’s Center Alex’s Place open house is upcoming. They plan to begin accepting clients in 

January. They are utilizing Mobile Crisis, 23 Hour Observation, Crisis Stabilization.  

-Long Term Recovery Group flood updates. 

-Annual Report and Certified End Balance are pending HHS approval. 

• Legislation- Behavioral Health Redesign Conversation 

-ASO substance abuse and behavioral/mental health RFP- CCNIA bid for ASO of District 2. 

-DAP (Disability Access Proposal)- disability: intellectual, BI, DD, and physical- CCNIA would be 

willing to do short-term or long-term services.  

• Agency Updates/ Information Sharing 
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-H. Hansen from Duncan Heights states the holiday gathering is this Wednesday. She also 

added that they are building a 4-plex in Garner. 

-A. Davis from LSI states their new address is 20 W 4th Street, Spencer. She shared that many 

local churches and McDonald’s are donating toys for Christmas for flood affected people. Davis 

said that NW Iowa is counseling clients at their location. They are seeing BHIS CCNIA clients. 

-B. Miller stated that Marissa is at CIT. He will present to the Board of Supervisors a request to 

make her position permanent.  

• Next Meeting- March 3, 2025, 3:30-4:30 

• Adjourn 
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